
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, January 13, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Crunchy Chicken Tenders   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Iqui-Balam Nogueda Nunez 

 

 

1. If you are interested in trying out for the GIRLS VOLLEYBALL team, tryouts will be held 
on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 for both 7th and 8th grade girls.  Tryouts will be held in the big 
gym right after school until 5:30. If you plan to stay for tryouts, please also arrange to be picked 
up at school at 5:30.  We do NOT provide a bus to take you home after practice.  Please pick up 
a tryout packet from Mrs. Ray and fill out the Google form on the Gurrie Athletics Google 
Classroom page before tryouts on Tuesday.  You must have these forms filled out by a 
parent/guardian if you want to tryout.  If you have any questions about volleyball, please see Mrs. 
Ray. 

 

2. The boys’ basketball team hosted Highlands Middle School on Wednesday 

afternoon.  The 7th grade team played great team defense and great team scoring leading 

then to a great victory over Highlands.   The 8th grade team also played great defense and 

great offense that lead to a double overtime loss to Highlands. Great gob tigers!! Way to 

play hard!!  

 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th 

graders after school today! 

  
 


